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BY EMAIL  

November 6, 2020 
 
Jennifer Tidmarsh 
President, NextEra Energy Transmission Canada, LLC  
NextEra Energy Resources, LLC  
Juno Beach, Florida 33408 
Jennifer.Tidmarsh@nexteraenergy.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Tidmarsh:  
 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (NextBridge Infrastructure LP) 

2022-2031 Custom Incentive Rate-setting Application  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0150 

  
This letter acknowledges receipt of Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (NextBridge 
Infrastructure LP) 2022-2031 Custom Incentive Rate-setting Application dated 
November 4, 2020. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has assigned File Number EB-
2020-0150 to this matter. Please refer to this file number in all future correspondence to 
the OEB regarding this matter. All information related to this matter must be filed with 
the Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. 
 
The OEB is currently conducting a preliminary review of your application. Upon 
completion of this review the OEB will communicate the next steps in the process. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Michael 
Price, Project Advisor, at 416-440-7632 or Michael.Price@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
 
c:  Brian J. Murphy, Managing Attorney, NextEra Energy Resources 

George Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault 
Reena Goyal, McCarthy Tétrault 
Sam Rogers, McCarthy Tétrault 
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